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Greetings

Resendi ng

From Kanbiz Foroohar (BLOOVBERG NEWSROOM ) At: 01/06/17 10:14:41
To:
Subj ect: Geetings

H Chaney,

I cover the United Nations for Bl oonberg News and since Governor Hal ey has
been noni nated to be the next US Anbassador to the UN, | was hoping you'd
put ne on your enmil list on relevant issues.

In that regard, Jan. 18 has been nentioned as a possible date for her
confirmation hearings and | wondered if you could confirmthat. Finally, we
woul d be very interested in interview ng the Governor regarding her views

on the UN and her mi ssion.

Best regards,

Kanbi z For oohar
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